TRAILS END WATER DISTRICT
Working Session
9-27-2024 MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER: The working session came to order at 4:40 pm

ATTENDANCE: Deb Watson, Joe Morris and Sarah Carlson, Commissioners
Ms. Watson and Mr. Morris attended via telephone.

DISCUSSION TOPICS:

Commissioners reviewed two recent e-mails from Northwest Water Systems. DOH has issued an
approval letter for Source 4. The two wells need to be set up to operate on an alternating schedule.
Once that is done, Department of Health will issue a finding that we have a “well field.” Mr. Morris
reported on his progress to bring the new well fully on line. Discussion followed. Also discussed was
the potential of canceling the lease on the printer and just purchasing one. Ms. Carlson will do some
checking on availability and costs. We are still locked into the lease for several months. Ms. Watson
reported that she has been out of town but still has not heard from Cummins. She will continue
making attempts to reach them before the next meeting.

The agenda topics identified are updates on the well and generator.
ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting adjourned at 5:05 pm.
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